
Dear Coaching Friends, 

We ARE excited to be hosting the 2020 Collegiate Tournament of 

Champions. While the COVID has changed the look of our meet 

somewhat, it still looks to be a very fine field with numerous defending 

state champs in the mix. We are beyond thankful to be playing! 

Let’s address COVID issues first: 

-ALL doubles will be at the new Andover Tennis complex…we will have 

more courts than we will need, but that is a GREAT problem to have 

and we thank them for their generosity. The doubles will, in essence, be 

in a bubble. Jon Leddy will be running that site and updating scores on 

the computer. 

-Top half of singles draw will be at KMC…..bottom half at WCS. We are 

looking at how to finish the day, but only the last match will involve 

movement. 

-We are including the KSHSAA COVID form…please bring it filled out.  

-Please bring six cans of unopened balls. We will distribute like balls for 

every match. 

-Have your kids committed to staying at their site…no leaving for lunch. 

Either bring their own, or have someone go get it. We will have bottled 

water at all  sites for players. 

 

Please send me your entries with records/seeding info by Wednesday 

at 6 pm.  

PLEASE keep all fans to a minimum, especially people my age who 

might be carriers or susceptible:). 

Dave Hawley dhawley@wcsks.com  316/259/7351 
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